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Amit Kumar, Consul General of India, Chicago, US talks about the Foreign Direct Investment into India

“The pandemic has invited great collaboration between India and the USA, with multiple companies and agencies working 
together to fight COVID-19. The government has announced multiple subsidies, including allowing 100% Foreign Direct 
Investment in healthcare, which will augur well for the growth of the healthcare sector in India.”

- Amit Kumar, Consul General of India, Chicago, US 
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